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Gutierrez, Lori

Im;el-’&?ldentzze
From: Marion Smith <Marion.Smith@saberhealth.com> Wiewy E'oamggﬂm}’
Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 4:23 PM ~
To: DH, LTCRegs
Cc: ‘advocacy@phca.org'
Subject: [External] Letter regarding PPD Increase
Attachments: Letter regarding PPD Increase.docx
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

Thank you,

“The only way to do great work is to love what you do.”
Steve Jobs

Mawion Smith, RN, MHA, BSN, NHA
Administrator

Kingston Health Care Center

702 3 Avenue

Kingston, PA 18704

Phone — 570-283-5848

Fax - 570-283-6908

NOTICE: This email may contain PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for the use of the specific individual(s) to which it
is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized use, dissemination or copying of this
email or the information contained in it or attached to it is strictly prohibited. You may be subject to penalties under law for any improper use or
further disclosure of any Protected Health Information in this email. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and immediately notify
the sender of this email by reply mail. Thank you.



